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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

I will, for once, be very brief as I feel I have written to you too often already 

this week.  If you haven’t had time to read the letters regarding home educa-

tion (2 from me and 1 from the Poldhu team) please do as we really want to 

do the best to support you over the coming period.  Today was a sad one for 

all of us; as excited as we are about trying this new approach to learning there 

is no denying that we will soon be missing our school, our grounds and most 

of all our community.   

We will try our very best to keep that community spirit alive through the 

home school contact but just as an elbow poke is no match for a handshake or 

a cuddle, neither will our virtual classroom be a match for the real ones in 

school.  With this in mind, do remember that we have three classes that you 

are very welcome to continue using: Crenver Grove, Godrevy Beach and 

Gwithian Nature Reserve.  Obviously, you will need to consider ‘social dis-

tancing’ protocols but there is plenty of space at each site and fresh air might 

not be a cure for Coronavirus but it is of immeasurable benefit for physical, 

spiritual and emotional well-being.  Many of the remaining members of Go-

drevy and Kynance Class went to the beach today with Miss Shaw and came 

back glowing so it was a good farewell for now for us.   

We are going to miss taking a class Outdoor Learning every week and most 

saddening of all is that we will not be able to share the enhancements to the 

grounds as early as we would have liked.  However, they’re not going any-

where and neither are we so keep in touch, continue to take pride in your 

learning and send us your efforts so that we can connect with you across the 

divide and rest assured that as soon as we can have you all back we will do so.  

Assembly on Monday will be on Seesaw by 8.30am which you will be able to 

view at any time convenient for you so I will see you then and look forward to 

hearing from you all.  Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Gardiner 




